
***Due to weather, scheduled work has been postponed to May 20, 2024, 
through May 22, 2024, *** 

MacBee and the contractor will continue working to connect the new line to the 
existing system. The 12-inch transmission line spans about 4 miles, so completing 
all the tie-ins will take some time. 
 
 
Due to the weather, the scheduled work has been postponed until Monday (5-20-
2024) through Wednesday (5-22-2024), weather permitting. The work will begin 
at 8:00 AM, and the crews will work most of the day.   
 
The Boil Water Notice, a safety measure, will remain in effect until all work is 
completed. This is to ensure the safety of our MacBee customers in the Plant C 
pressure plane. The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (T.C.E.Q.) 
requires the boil water notice anytime pressure drops below 20psi.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and assure you that the crew will work 
diligently to minimize your time without service. 
 
 
The Plant C Pressure Plane includes the following: 
 
VZCR 2112,2124,2128,2129,2138,2139,2140,2144,2146,2147,2148,2149, 
2504,2512,2602,2621,2605, 2621,2622,2623,2624,2625,2627,2628  

VZCR 3403,3404,3406,3407,3412,3414,3416,3418 
3419,3429,3430,3437,3443,3444,3805,3805,3818,3908,3910,3918  
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